
 
 
 
 
 
To all Parents/Carers 

 
 

26th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SIAMS Inspection 
 

We have received notice that our SIAMS inspection will take place this week, on Thursday 29th February 
and Friday 1st March 2024. 
 
Please find attached a letter to you all from Rachel Jones, Lead Inspector. 
 
Thank you for keeping us in prayer, and for your support of the school community at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Renata Joseph 
Headteacher 
 


